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		Ballet Arts Centre's
February 2017 Newsletter
"Footnotes"
With Winter at about the half-way point, we set our sights on Spring and preparations for our upcoming performances in May. We hope you’ll take a few moments to read through this month’s newsletter!
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		You're Invited...

Mark Your Calendar for BAC's Next Project Inspire Performance!
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		Come watch Peter and his animal friends as they go on their adventures!

BAC's Performance Groups will present a ballet interpretation of this classic musical story choreographed by BAC's own Lorraine Chapman on Saturday and Sunday, April 8th and 9th at the NextDoor Center for the Arts!

We invite all BAC students and families to join us for this great event.  Matinee performances will include a "meet and greet" reception with the characters!






		






			February is

"I Love The Arts"

Month at BAC!


Check our lobby each week for fun

games, projects, contests, and

prizes!  Happy Valentines Day! 
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	Snow Cancellations and Make-Up Classes

We strongly advise calling the studio or checking www.bacw.com
to find out if classes are being held whenever the conditions are questionable.  Classes may always be made up at your convenience in a duplicate class on our schedule.  If you are unsure of class times then please feel free to contact the office or view our website.









		View BAC's Class Schedule Online 






		






			2017 Annual Spring Performances

As you already know, this year's performance dates are Saturday and Sunday, May 6th & 7th, 2017. Mandatory Dress Rehearsals will be held during the week prior to the shows.  Costumes have been ordered and we have started choreography in most classes as well.   We will have lots of information about details concerning the show after February vacation.  In the meantime, we would like to remind everyone that regular attendance in class is an important part of our preparations.

If your family has a significant conflict during the weekend of May 6th & 7th (First Communion, etc.) then please inform the BAC office and we will do our best to assign your child's class to a performance on the opposite day.
 









		






		FIVE, TEN, AND FIFTEEN YEAR AWARD LISTS
We will be posting our lists of 5, 10, and 15 year award students in the lobby for you to check out after vacation.  Please let us know in the office if we have either eliminated or added you incorrectly.
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	BAC's 3 Week June Mini-Sessions - Save the Date!

June 6th through 21st, 2017

Workshops/Classes for Ages 3 and Up 

Open to New and Returning Students

Registration Information Coming Soon!
 









		






		Tuition Reminder
The third and final tuition payment for this year will be automatically charged to your card on file on Monday, February 13th, 2017.  As always, any class changes or withdrawals must be made before the installment due date in order for an adjustment to be made to your tuition payment. 
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	This year's Parent Observation Week was a big success!  Thanks to all the parents who came to watch, we really enjoyed having you in the classroom.  Your kids are all doing a great job!






		






			February Vacation
 
BAC will be closed from Monday, February 20th through Saturday, February 25th, 2017 for February Vacation. 
Classes will resume on Monday, February 27th.

Have a happy and safe vacation!









		






		Follow BAC on Social Media!
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